

Office of the Dean College of Engineering San Diego State University 5500 Campanile Drive San Diego CA 92182-1326 Tel: 619 594-6061 Fax: 619 594-6005

March 6, 2012

FADEE KANNAH 792 N MOLLISON AVE #19 EL CAJON, CA 92021

Dear FADEE KANNAH,

Congratulations! Based upon outstanding performance, you have been named to the Dean's List for the Fall 2011 semester.

This is a recognition of your academic achievements during the past semester. It places you among the highest performing undergraduate students who are majoring in Engineering. Your outstanding scholarship contributes to the reputation for excellence enjoyed by the College and University. I congratulate you for your success.

It is the College policy that the Dean's List be publicly displayed to provide recognition amongst your peers and as a means of encouraging academic excellence in others. If for any reason you do not wish your name to appear in our posted listing, please notify this office immediately.

Congratulations again on this fine achievement and best wishes for continued success in your academic career.

David T. Hayhurst

Dean, College of Engineering